



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed.

Deputy Head Academic

Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

6th October 2021

Dear Parent,

I hope you are keeping safe and well. Over the last couple of weeks, there has been a rise in Covid infections in Shropshire and cases in the local area of Ellesmere have risen sharply. The College has been contacted by Public Health England who have advised us that as a precautionary move to the rising case numbers, to postpone any large-scale events which will involve crowds in any enclosed spaces.

It is therefore with regret that I have to inform you that the Year 11 face to face Parents' Meeting planned for Friday 15th October has had to be cancelled.

A new date of **Thursday 4th November** has been set for a **Virtual Parents' Meeting** and another letter will be sent nearer the time with details on how to book your appointment slots.

I appreciate that you may wish to talk directly to a subject teacher and that can also be arranged for later in November.

Yours sincerely,

S.Y. Pott-Roberto

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286